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PRESS RELEASE 
March 24, 2019 

ACTIVE INVESTIGATION:  OFFICER INVOLVED SHOOTING 
 

The Gulf County Sheriff’s Office is on the scene of an officer involved shooting on Avenue 

A in Port St. Joe.  As part of the procedure for all officer involved shootings, the Florida 

Department of Law Enforcement has been notified and is on scene to conduct the 

investigation.   

The shooting resulted in the death of a white male from Tennessee and stemmed from a 

pursuit that began in Bay County.  More information will be released as it becomes 

available.  No deputies of officers were injured as a result of the incident.   
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